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Technical Assistance 
Opportunity 

 
The Kiewit Center at Oregon State University, in cooperation with the ODOT Traffic Safety 
Office, is providing a technical assistance opportunity for local jurisdictions in Oregon. The 
objective of the program is to review and evaluate the traffic control devices, design elements 
and potential safety    problems on major roads in selected local jurisdictions in Oregon, 
including counties and smaller cities. In addition, technical assistance is also provided for 
non-motorized modes including emerging issues related to micro mobility. We recognize that 
many jurisdictions do not have access to professional traffic engineering assistance to 
assure their traffic control devices meet MUTCD requirements. To that, a team of 
transportation professionals will meet virtually with teams from local jurisdictions to evaluate 
your transportation challenges. Prior to the meeting, the local jurisdiction is asked to provide 
materials related to specific challenges.  This provides an opportunity for all to prepared prior 
to the meeting.  Typically, the meetings last between one to three hours depending on the 
complexity of the challenges. There is no cost to the local jurisdiction for this assistance.  

 
 

Please reply online to let Kate Hunter-Zaworski or Emily Phillips know of your interest in 
participating in this program at http://cce.oregonstate.edu/tech-assist.  
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